
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 11800 Lakeview Drive Coral Springs, FL 33071 
Phone: (954) 800.2990 Email: info@wee-kids.net 

 

  

SEPTEMBER 
2025 

Grandparents Day Celebration 
 
We are excited to invite our Grandparents 

to our Grandparent’s Day Celebration. 
Please save the date! 

Walkers, and Joggers: 9:30 am-10:00am 
Runners & Sprinters 10:30 am- 11:00 am 

VPK A, B & C: 11:15 am- 11:45 am 
 

 
  

School Events! 
 
SEPTEMBER 1 - Labor Day- School Closed 
 
SEPTEMBER 5 - Grandparents Day Celebration 
 
SEPTEMBER 9 - National Teddy Bear Day. 
Bring your favorite teddy bear to school. 
 
SEPTEMBER 23 – NO VPK 
 
SEPTEMBER 26 - Native American Day 
Celebration 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Referral Discount 
We love welcoming new families to our 
preschool! If you refer a family, you’ll receive 
10% off your tuition for the following four weeks 
as a thank-you! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
Giani P 9/6                 Nathan D 9/18 
Axton B 9/8                Melody V 9/19 
Phoebe A 9/9             Tomas F 9/30 
Bruno I 9/10 
Daisy M 9/10 
Alma K 9/14 
Jaxon J 9/14 
Ezekiel K 9/14 
 

2025 Extra Curricular Activities 
 

- Soccer Stars:  
- Soccer classes will be every Wednesday 

starting August 27th, 2025. 
 
Coral Springs Academy of Dance: 
Dance classes will be every Tuesday 
starting September 3,2025.  
9:15am – 9:45 am (2’s and 3’s) 
9:45 am- 10:15 am (4’s and 5’s) 
 

VPK Binders 
Please remember to sign your child in/out daily on 
the binder located at the front door starting Monday 
August 11th, 2025. 
 
 
 

Important Reminders 
Please remember to provide breakfast and 
snacks for your child. Warm lunches must 

be packed in a thermos. 
Lunch 

October lunch menu is due  
September 22nd, 2025. 

Tuition 
Please remember that tuition is due on 

Mondays,  
to avoid a daily late fee. 
Pick up / Late Fee 

Please remember there is a fee of $15.00 
every five minutes after your designated 

pickup time.  
QR Code 

Please remember to scan our QR code to 
sign your child in and out each day at our 
ProCare App. QR Code will be located on 
the classroom door monthly newsletter. 

 
 

 
 


